
•• 

• 

• 

association of university and college employees 

Vancouver Board of Trade 
5th Floor 
1177 West Hastings Street 
Vancouver, B.C. 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

February 9, 1982 

Please consider this letter as our order for a subscription to 
CLERICAL SALARY SURVEY, the last issue to be published. 

We will expect receipt of your covering invoice along with the pub-
lication itself. Thank you . 

Yours truly, 

Carol e Cameron 
Staff Representative 
AUCE Local l 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 WS 
Telephone: 224-2308 -


